
Feast of the Most Holy Trinity 

7.30 p.m.  Lockie and Kathleen Guilfoyle and their son Jack  

9.30a.m.    

11 a.m.     Sean and Nellie Craig      

Monday 9.30 a.m. Jimmy Lynagh, 4th Anniversary 

Saturday 10 a.m. Tom and May McDaniel and their daughter Anne 
 

Feast of the Body and Blood of Jesus 

7.30p.m. Michael Coffey, Shureen 

                Christopher and Kathleen Carton, Loughnagore 

9.30a.m.  

11a.m.  Joseph and Mary Rattigan 

             Tom and Maureen Fox and their grandson Patrick Campbell 

             Willie, Maurice and Elizabeth Fitzgerald 

             Deceased members of the Ryan Family, Moate Rd.  

             Paddy and Julia Dempsey 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of John Flanagan, Lowertown and Meedin who 
died this week. May he rest in peace.  

Plate: €1,325; Maintenance Fund: €195;  Offerings: €50. Thanks to all who are so generous. 

Durrow Pattern will take place on Sunday 9th June, 2024. 
Those who wish to visit family graves are welcome. 

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2024                                                                              
The diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes will travel on September 10th and will be led by 

Bishop Deenihan. The diocesan choir will accompany the pilgrimage.  All pilgrims will 

be accommodated in hotels and there are 4, 5 and 6 night options,  with fares starting 

at €769 with various hotels available.    Further information and booking forms are 

available from Joe Walsh Tours, 89 Harcourt St. Dublin.     www.joewalshtours.ie                  

Tel. 01 2410 800.   Local contact - Pat Lynagh 087 6628 468 

Youth Meet & Prayer Gathering (+18 years) will take place in St. Ultan’s Church, Bohermeen 

(C15 W268) at 7:30pm on Friday 7th June. This is an opportunity for young adults to join to-

gether for adoration, prayer, reflection & discussion assisted with the support and guidance 

of priests from the diocese and the Franciscan Sisters of the Renewal. Share the invite and 

bring a friend or two. Contact Fr. Mark English for more info: duleekparish@gmail.com   

http://www.joewalshtours.ie


 

Parish Charity Shop — New Opening Days from June 2024 
We have a wide selection of high quality clothing, household goods 
and Bric-a-brac.   
Please note that with effect from 1st June 2024, the Charity Shop will not operate on 

Saturdays, but will be Open Monday to Friday 10am to 5pm (excluding Bank Holidays). Thanks to all 
who support the shop. 

After the Regina Caeli on Sunday Pope Francis prayed for peace. 

Dear brothers and sisters! 

The Holy Spirit is He who creates harmony, harmony! And He cre-

ates it from different, at times even conflictual, realities. Today, 

Feast of Pentecost, let us pray to the Holy Spirit, Love of the Father 

and the Son, that He may create harmony in hearts, harmony in 

families, harmony in society, harmony in the entire world; may the Spirit make communion and fraternity 

grow between Christians of different denominations; give governors the courage to make gestures of dia-

logue, that lead to an end to wars. Today’s many wars: think of Ukraine – my thoughts go in particular to 

the city of Kharkiv, which suffered an attack two days ago; think of the Holy Land, of Palestine, of Israel; 

think of the many places where there are wars. May the Spirit guide the leaders of nations and all of us to 

open the doors to peace. 

Peace Prayer of  

Lord, make me an 

instrument of your 

peace: where there 

is hatred, let me 

sow love; where 

there is injury, 

pardon; where there is doubt, faith; 

where there is despair, hope; where 

there is darkness, light; where there is 

sadness, joy.       

Saint Francis of Assisi              

O divine Master, grant that I may not 

so much seek to be consoled as to con-

sole, to be understood as to understand, 

to be loved as to love. For it is in giving 

that we receive, it is in pardoning that 

we are pardoned, and it is in dying 

that we are born to eternal life.  

Amen  

We had the Graduation Mass of the Leaving Cert Class in Mercy Secondary on Monday 

last. We wish them every blessing in the exams, and the guidance of the Holy Spirit for 

their lives.  Please remember them in your prayers. 

 

Is there anything you can do for peace in your home, family and friends. How about 

praying for peace each day. Go to a weekday Mass, say the Rosary, visit the Church 

and light a candle for peace. Forgive someone who has hurt you.  Mercy has two 

legs, to Forgive and to Give, with these legs we will be able to walk into heaven! 


